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In closing, I extend my heartfelt appreciation to Honorable Minister Dr. Lemogang Kwape 
and the Government of Botswana for their generous offer to host the Third UN Conference 
on LLDCs. As Co-chair of the Intergovernmental Preparatory Committee, Mongolia 
remains unwavering in its commitment to ensuring the success of the Conference and to 
supporting all preparatory work leading up to this landmark event. 


